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A HEARTWARMING COLLABORATION: VAANI AND DEENABANDHU REACH OUT TO GADAG'S
DEAF CHILDREN
PARENTS MEETING&COMMUNITY

EAR SCREENING PROGRAM AT
GOVT. PRIMARY SCHOOL GADAG.

We are thrilled to share a heartwarming collaboration
between VAANI, Deaf Children's Foundation, and the
dedicated team at Deenabandhu Organisation.
Together, we embarked on a mission to inspire and
uplift newly discovered deaf children in the Gadag
region.

One of the most significant achievements of this
partnership was the successful implementation of a
Community Ear Screening Program. This initiative
touched the lives of 158 children attending the
Government Primary School in Gadag.

Together, through initiatives like this, we are making a
difference in the lives of those in need, and we are
paving the way for a more inclusive and
compassionate society.



https://www.facebook.com/vaani.dcf
https://twitter.com/vaanidcf
https://www.instagram.com/vaani_dcf/?hl=en
https://www.youtube.com/user/vaanidcf1
http://www.vaani.in/
http://www.vaani.in/
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HEALTH DRINK

“IF YOU KEEP GOOD FOOD IN
YOUR HEALTH, IT WILL KEEP
GOOD IN MIND”
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VAANI Deaf Children’s Foundation
proudly partners with two remarkable
organizations, The Indian Red Cross
Society Residential School for
Speech and Hearing Impaired in
Tumkur and MCKS Food For The
Hungry Foundation - Karnataka.
Together, we are dedicated to
enriching the lives of our exceptional
community of 150 deaf children.

Twice a week, after their energising physical
fitness training sessions, we take great
pleasure in providing our exceptional
children with nourishing and wholesome
beverages. These drinks are thoughtfully
prepared using locally sourced ingredients
like Ragi, Millet, Dry Fruits, and more,
ensuring they receive essential nutrients.

We invite you to join us in this heartwarming
initiative and contribute as we stand by
these remarkable children on their path to
empowerment and inclusivity. Together, we
can make a meaningful difference in their

lives.



https://www.facebook.com/vaani.dcf
https://www.facebook.com/vaani.dcf
https://twitter.com/vaanidcf
https://www.instagram.com/vaani_dcf/?hl=en
https://www.youtube.com/user/vaanidcf1
http://www.vaani.in/
http://www.vaani.in/

AWARENESS AND SENSITIZATION
WORKSHOP

We are delighted to share the news of a highly successful
awareness and sensitisation workshop that took place on
August 30, 2023. This workshop was a significant step
forward in addressing childhood deafness and the
associated challenges that our society faces.

The workshop was specifically designed for 101 dedicated
Anganwadi workers from the Goroimari neighbourhood,
located in the Chaygaon block of Kamrup district. These
Anganwadi workers play a vital role in the community,
working closely with families and children to provide
essential early childhood care and education services.

The primary focus of the workshop was to create
awareness and build sensitivity around childhood
deafness, a crucial issue that often goes unnoticed or
misunderstood. The participants actively engaged in
discussions, presentations, and interactive sessions that
aimed to:

UNDERSTANDING THE CHILDHOOD DEAFNESS,
IMPORTANCE OF EARLY IDENTIFICATION &
INTERVENTION AND SIGNING SESSION.



http://www.vaani.in/
http://www.vaani.in/

